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VETERANS’ DAY CEREMONY MOVED TO LUTHERAN  
CHURCH DUE TO TROPICAL STORM NICOLE 

 
(November 9, 2022) American Legion Post 404 on Marco Island has announced that due to Tropical 
Storm Nicole, the Veterans’ Day ceremony will be moved to the Marco Lutheran Church located at 
525 North Collier Blvd.  The ceremony will begin at 11:00am on November 11, 2022.   Residents are 
invited to attend to honor our local veterans for their patriotism, service, and sacrifice.    
 
Tropical Strom Nicole is expected to increase to a Hurricane on Wednesday afternoon and is 
targeting the East Coast of Florida.  Governor DeSantis has issued a State of Emergency for most of 
Florida including Collier County.  The National Hurricane Center warns residents to not focus on the 
exact track of Nicole since it is expected to be a large storm with hazards extending outside the 
forecast cone.  Nicole will produce rainfall Wednesday and Thursday, with winds expected 
Wednesday morning through Friday morning.  Be prepared for the possibility of power outages and 
do not drive on flooded roads.  Visit www.nhc.noaa.gov for up-to-date information on Tropical 
Strom Nicole.   
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